Representative Smith
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

HB 4152
Relating to wildfires

HB 4152 requires the Oregon State Fire Marshal to issue non-competitive grants to the
Multnomah and Hood River County Sheriffs’ Offices for equipment and training needed

for wildfire recovery, mitigation, and preparedness.

The measure appropriates $151,000 from the General Fund to the State Fire Marshal to

finance the grants, which must be issued by April 30th, 2018.

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 4152 be amended by the —A5

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended.
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